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Newsletter for April 2022 

First the good news. All Social Security offices will be open regular 
hours starting on April 7th. I’m sure there will be longggggg lines. I have 
gotten many complainants about the difficulties encountered in 
reaching Social Security. If your question involves Medicare, call 
Medicare at 800 Medicare. They are open 24/7. If they refer you back 
to SSA, they will give you a person or phone number to contact. YES, I 
KNOW MEDICARE HAS 8 LETTERS! 

People are already predicting the COLA for Social Security and Civil 
Service for 2023. Not of any real value this early in figuring the CPI. Give 
me 2 more months and I will join the game. 

No substantive news about the programs I write about so far. 

I will start talking about the programs I cover next month.    


